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Connecting Classrooms – Corfe Hills Pyramid and Guiyang schools.

I have been given a strong signal from the British Embassy in China that we should apply for the “Better Community- Better Life” curriculum project as a cluster of schools. This follows the visit to China that took place last month by Corfe Hills students and the meeting with Echo Wang in Beijing (Echo designed the new project).

The application has to be written by May 25th – one for our cluster and one for our Chinese partners in Guiyang. I intend to write these as a matter of urgency.

I am meeting Andy Chu – the leader of the Chinese Community in Poole on May 12th. We are planning a China day in July for Corfe Hills students – who will then lead some activities with the feeder school students. I will also discuss the Better Community – Better Life proposal with Andy. He will probably have good insights into which aspects of the Chinese culture and community would lend themselves best to our needs for the Arts dimension to work with.

At Corfe Hills – I would suggest a meeting with the faculty leaders from the Arts specialism in the next month to look at which areas might embrace the new possibility. Art would be an obvious starting point along with Music – not forgetting that English have already shown interest.

The six possible themes of the project are all very interesting – perhaps the meeting above could choose the key theme. I will need to have a good idea which one we favour as I write the application form! We have until September to finalise this and agree it with our Chinese counterparts.

A meeting with the Pyramid school Headteachers would also be welcomed to ensure that they can see their role in the cluster activities.

I attach the Connecting Classrooms guidance sheets to help you to understand the proposals.

Dave Smith

